
Hello,

We are writing to update our community that per the SEC’s newly filed lawsuit against Ripple,
we will be dropping XRP from our Large coin, Small coin, Crypto & Income, and SmartCrypto
products effective today, December 23rd 2020. We are liquidating all XRP positions as recent
actions taken by the SEC have disqualified XRP from our investment profile.

Please reach out if you’d like to discuss. We are making this decision for the betterment of our
clients and wanted to keep our community up to date with recent changes in our investment
decisions.

Best,

The Sarson Funds Team

Firm Investment Update

December 23rd - 3pm EST 


